
From: Will Wheaton <wwheaton@johnstonarchitects.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 11:44 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Testimony on the adoption of the 2018 IRC 
 
With regard to the new Section R602.1.1.1 Used sawn lumber, I am in full support! I have been a 
proponent of this for years, and happy to see it in writing! 
Thank you!  
 
Will Wheaton, Associate AIA 
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